
Best of luck to our County players
Tuesday, 23 June 2009 14:36

Moynalvey GFC would like to wish our club members Mark O'Sullivan, Phillip Garvey & Peter
Durnin the best of luck as they line out for Meath on Saturday the 27th in their respective codes
of football & hurling.  

Mark will line out for the Meath minors at 2p.m in the ESB Leinster minor football championship
semi-final against Kildare. While Phillip & Peter will line out for the Meath senior hurlers in the
semi-final of the Nicky Rackard cup at 3:30pm against Armagh. 

  

Both games will take place in Pairc Tailteann, Navan. 

  

Best of luck lads from all at Moynalvey GFC.
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